

Dear Katz Dalsey Families,

As we near the end of the 2019-2020 school year, we reflect on the unprecedented circumstances of COVID-19 and its effects on the world. During the fourth marking period our students have risen to the challenge of virtual learning. Parents, we thank you for your hard work and dedication to your child's education especially over the past 12 weeks.

At the beginning of virtual learning 3rd and 4th grade students received chromebooks to complete virtual learning. The following week(s) the school distributed chromebooks to families in kindergarten through 2nd grade that were in need of a computer to complete virtual learning.

Beginning Monday, June 8th through Thursday, June 11th the school will be open to collect all chromebooks that were distributed. The hours of chromebook dropoff are from 9am to 12pm. All cars will follow the car rider line to the side entrance where a staff member will collect the chromebook from you and give you a receipt confirming your return of the chromebook. At this time you are encouraged to also return all library books that your child checked out. At no point will parents be required to leave their vehicles.

Thank you for your continued support.

Please reach out if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Katz Dalsey Academy Administration